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HEADTEACHER’S UPDATE

A very good afternoon to you at the end of a great
week in school. On Monday we welcomed officers
from the Police force who came in to talk to Year
11 about careers and apprenticeships that they
offer and were very complimentary about the
engagement of our students.

Our Year 10 Sociology students also had a visit
from Leicester College who came to talk about
Adult Nursing and Midwifery.

The absolute highlight of this week was our Year 9
Sustainability Day on Thursday. We welcomed
Sarah Turner to Roundhill to talk to the students
about her own sustainable business and we set the
students the challenge of putting together
sustainable products for a performance in the
afternoon. We have included some photographs it
really was a lovely atmosphere in school with staff
commenting on the team work and positivity
amongst the students.

Finally we were visited by Year 5 and 6 students
who enjoyed an English experience after school on
Thursday evening; Students became sensory
detectives- collecting vocabulary as they visited
different sensory station. They then created a plan
and wrote a description of a forest creating some
lovely work and spending time getting to know
each other. This is such a lovely opportunity for
them to have a taster of life at Roundhill.

Have a lovely weekend

Natalie Teece
Headteacher



Cashless Cards
If your child has lost or damaged their
cashless card, they will need to order a

replacement card. Students should report the
card lost at Reception as soon as they realise
so that it can be deactivated. A replacement
can be ordered via Arbor and collected from

the School Reception.

Please remind your child to bring their
Cashless card with them to school every
day. If they wish to purchase food, please
ensure that their account has sufficient

credit.

Personal Details

Could you please notify the school if you
have updated your personal details.

Parents/carers should provide the school
with sufficient and up to date medical

information for their child.

A Reminder of our New Attendance System

To report a student absence
click on the link below:

https://forms.office.com/e/ZtqN7UhByb.

Alternatively, you can call and leave a voicemail
on 0116 269 3896. Option 1

PLEASE NOTE HEAD OF YEAR MOBILE
PHONES ARE

NO LONGER IN USE FOR ATTENDANCE

DROPPING STUDENTS OFF
AT SCHOOL

When dropping students off please
use either the overflow car park

opposite school or Asda car park

PLEASE

DO NOT
DROP OFF OR PICK UP IN

EITHER OF THE ENTRANCES

SCHOOL
PHONE NUMBER

0116 269 3896

YEAR 11 PROM
Friday 28 त   June 2024


